
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Make every day count in Kirkby – working together as a family of schools 
Spring term 2024 

 

As you know the regular attendance of your child at school is a vital part of their 
education.  
 
All our Kirkby Schools meet regularly together to discuss attendance and ways to 
further promote attendance within the town.  
 
We focus on every child, every class, every school – and the attendance for all 
children right across the town.  
 
This term we are sharing our attendance figures with each other for each week of 
the Spring term.  
 
At the end of every week we look at the attendance for each school and announce 
our weekly Kirkby school champion.  
 
At the end of term we will announce our overall Spring term school champion. 
 
Watch out for additional events between now and the end of the Summer term.  
 
We want Kirkby to be known as a champion town for school attendance – you can 
help us make this happen. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Headteacher   
 
 
 

Kirkby Collaborative of Schools  
Working together as a family of schools  

For the community of Kirkby 
 


